
  
 

 

 

Circular No. (11/2016) 
  

 
“The Registration Department in Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners presents to you its 
compliments”. 
 
In order to ensure the quality of licensed practitioners and to ensure patient safety; and to abide by 
the law that any practitioner with an expired license is not allowed to practice legally, in addition to 
the fact that expired licenses are automatically cancelled; any practitioner who has an expired 
license must apply for renewal and submit the request to QCHP before May 14th, 2016.  
 
Any practitioner who does not comply before the aforementioned date will have their medical 
licenses deactivated, will not be allowed to practice legally and will have to restart their 
registration/licensing process according to QCHP’s current policies and procedures. 
 

 

 

 

 

For further information, kindly contact: 

Dr. Souma El-Torky 
seltorky@sch.gov.qa 

 

Jowaher Al Ali  

Jalali@sch.gov.qa 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

Registration Team/ Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners 

From Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners (QCHP) 

To 

 All Healthcare Practitioners in the state of Qatar (Governmental & 

Private sector) 

 All Healthcare Facilities focal points in the state of Qatar (Governmental 

& Private sector) 

Subject 
Mandatory Renewal for all Expired Medical Licenses within a Month of this 

Circular’s Date 

Date 21st of April, 2016 
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